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             MARCH 23-15 2018

NEWSLETTER #4

Dear fellow entrants.

The move is on. Cars are starting to leave the North Island this week to attend other motoring events such as the Ferrari AGM in Hanmer or the Lamborghini annual get together. Other cars are heading south on a transporter to Christchurch whilst others will be leaving a little later heading down the west or east coast to Queenstown. South Island cars will no doubt be getting washed down and run up in readiness to be in Queenstown for the start of The CAT on Friday 23rd March. We trust you all team up to drive some of the distance with fellow entrants and no doubt you will come across more by surprise than good management en route. 

So our first group get together is the cocktail party at 6pm on Friday 23rd. This will be held at Revell and Vicki Buckams wonderful venue of Thurlby Domain, 31 Speargrass Flat Rd, in the valley that is between Queenstown and Arrowtown.
Wine is provided by Rockburn our major sponsor and cheeses from Whitestone.

Documentation occurs here, but for those that cannot get to the cocktail party this can be done on Saturday morning, which is at the same venue. Saturday we start gathering at 9am and start the days touring at 10am. Keep an eye out for The CAT flags to show where to enter Thurlby Domain.

Please find attached a list of the entrants and the car number you have been allocated.

More about all this detail at the cocktail party.

Smart casual is the dress code but we suggest driving shoes rather than climbing boots. Maybe a jacket for the gentlemen at dinner on Saturday night. Ladies will take their lead from there we trust.
We are very close to the flag drop of The Classic Alpine Tour 2018, and Jeff and myself look forward to welcoming you and to be able to formally let The CAT out of the bag as to the programme for the weekend. 

Drive with spirit but safely and we look forward to seeing you on the 23rd.

Paul and Jeff

021 923693

0274 442730

